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May 26, 2016

To whom it may concern,

Bayer Becker has been providing engineering and design services for Sanitation District
No. 1 (SD1) since 1991. They have played a valuable role in the development and
improvement of Northern Kentucky’s public infrastructure on a variety of projects including
the design of major sanitary trunk mains, collection system lines, elimination of lift
stations, combined sewer separation projects, and storm sewer design.

Their staff has always been accessible and quick to respond to questions, comments,
and changes as they occur during the course of a project. Their ability to take a project
from design to completion in a timely and costly manner supports their reputation as a
design leader. Their ability to provide design services on multiple projects simultaneously
for SD1 signifies the confidence and satisfaction we have in their abilities and work.

We recommend them to anyone interested in quality design services.

Sincerely,

Sean J. Blake
Senior Manager
Infrastructure and Capital Planning Department
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